
February 7, 2011 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:10pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Richard Walton and Rob Smith and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for January 3, 2010 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $91,788.36. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the Construction services with KCI stated a turn-around for requests for information 
of 5 business days. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the true-up check from Boonsboro for 2010 had been received.  
 
Mr. Levey gave a construction update for the Water Infrastructure Upgrade. 
 
Mr. Levey noted leak issues and discussions with Huntzberry Brothers in regards to the two lines that were 
replaced last year. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:19 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


